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Dear Resident  
  
During these difficult times your community is here to support you.  
  
If you are self-isolating, unwell or in the vulnerable category and require any help with shopping, 
food supplies, collection of medication or, just a friendly phone call, please let us know as we 
can help.    
  
Please contact us and let us know what help you need.  You can e-mail Lisa at 
projectsofficer@crediton.gov.uk or, telephone Louise on 07519 930040   
  
We are in this together, let’s stay safe and look after each other.   
  
With best wishes  
  
  
  
  
 
Clare Dalley, Town Clerk  
For and On Behalf of Crediton Town Council   
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